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Medicaid Division 

CCO Operations Unit 

Date: October 7, 2024 

To: Coordinated care organizations (CCOs) 

From: David Inbody, CCO Operations director 

Subject: Care Coordination report for activities through June 30, 2025 

This communication is notice of the Oregon Health Authority’s (OHA) decision to modify the 

following requirement in the Contract Year (CY) 2025 coordinated care organization (CCO) 

contracts: 

• Exhibit B, Part 2, Section 8, Paragraph a, Subparagraph (3): This paragraph describes 

the requirement for the CCO to submit a bi-annual Care Coordination activities report 45 

days after the end of each six-month period. 

OHA will adjust the start date for the reporting period ending on June 30, 2025, to provide at 

least 90 days from when OHA provides CCOs with the CY 2025 reporting template. The CCO 

may but will not be required to report on CY 2025 Care Coordination activities occuring prior 

to the adjusted start date. OHA will announce the adjusted start date when it provides the 

template to CCOs. The due date for the reporting period remains August 14, 2025. 

Questions? 

If you have general questions about this communication, please contact Cheryl Henning, CCO 

Contracts Administrator, at Cheryl.L.Henning@oha.oregon.gov. 

Thank you for your continued support of the Oregon Health Plan and the services you provide 

to our members. 
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